
 
 
July 21, 2008  
 
CCAC Members and Friends 
  
A Community Workshop is being held tomorrow on the  
“One Valley One Vision Housing Element”.  
This element represents an important issue as it 
will determine the future housing mix across our valley.  
 

As we discussed at the last CCAC meeting, projects that comply with approved 
zoning and the OVOV master plan will be approved "by right" and not require 
prior public notification. 
 
  
If you are interested in this important subject I urge you to attend tomorrows 
 

Tuesday, July 22, Workshop 
  
The meeting starts at 7:00 PM at the  
 
 

Santa Clarita Community Center, 
22421 Market Street in Newhall 

 
Remember, together we can make a difference! 

 
 
 
 

 
               Alan 

                         Alan J. Ferdman 
                         Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee 
                        (661) 713-9344 ferdmana@dslextreme.com 


